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THE LIFEFLIGHT FOUNDATION

August 23, 2022

Town of Windham
8 School Rd
Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Residents of Windham,

Mainers have always been known for their courage, creativity, grit, and willingness to help a friend or
neighbor in need. Although the past two years have challenged us in many ways, together we have
powered through the pandemic, politics, and the various ripple effects that have our impacted
communities. From all of us at LifeFlight of Maine, thank you for your gift of $2,000.00 to the
Community Giving Campaign. Your support is a visible signal about the importance of our service and
mission; your generosity helps keep Maine strong and connected.

Last summer was our busiest ever -- we transported an average of eight patients a day! As we once
again welcome the warmer months, and Mainers and visitors alike increasingly get outside to enjoy all of
our great state’s beauty, the LifeFlight Crew remains ready to answer the call for help.

These calls are for Mainers of all ages -- from newborns to young adults and seniors; from the
mountains to the lakes and coastal islands; from highways, on trails, and on main streets, and,

importantly, from hospital to hospital. Imagine the ripple effect that has on families, friends, generations,
and communities.

Your gift helps LifeFlight to operate and maintain a safe, fast, and reliable fleet; to provide critical care
education to our team and partners around the state; to upgrade and replace our advanced medical
equipment; and to enhance the aviation infrastructure that is the backbone for what we do.

We understand that the needs in every Maine community are greater and more complex than ever
before. We are extremely grateful that you included LifeFlight among those organizations that you
chose to support. We hope that the next time you see or hear one of the LifeFlight of Maine helicopters
in the skies above that you will take great p’ri;q_g in knowing what a dh"f’g—r__e_n_ce your support makes.

With warmth and gratitude,
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No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. All gifts are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.
Please retain this receipt for your tax records.
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